
 
 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Project (GGP) 

 

Japan Granted US$ 155,877 for Provision of Medical Equipment to University of Abuja Teaching Hospital  

 

The Embassy of Japan announces that “The Project for Procurement of Medical Equipment for the University of Abuja 

Teaching Hospital, Gwagwalada Area Council in the Federal Capital Territory” has been completed and the medical 

equipment has been handed over to the University of Abuja Teaching Hospital at a commissioning ceremony, in the 

presence of the Japanese Ambassador to Nigeria, H.E. Mr. MATSUNAGA Kazuyoshi, Mr. ONO Yasuhiro from Taichi 

Holdings as a technical partner, and doctors in the hospital. The ceremony was held on 22nd February 2022. 

 

A Japanese company, Taichi Holdings, procured the medical equipment and arranged equipment technical assistance. 

The University of Abuja Teaching Hospital led the project as an implementing partner as well as a beneficiary. 

 

The Embassy of Japan hopes that this assistance will contribute to the improvement in the delivery of healthcare to 

infants in the Federal Capital Territory and will further strengthen the amicable relationship between Japan and Nigeria. 

 

Project Title The Project for Procurement of Medical Equipment for the University of Abuja 

Teaching Hospital, Gwagwalada Area Council in the Federal Capital Territory 

Amount Granted US$155,877 

Implementing Partner University of Abuja Teaching Hospital 

Summary of the Project Provision of medical equipment to the Special Care Baby Unit of the Teaching Hospital 

to improve basic health care delivery services in the Federal Capital Territory. Cases of 

infant mortality are expected to drop significantly while mothers will be able to access 

affordable health care for a healthy and productive life for their families. 
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Unveiling of the Commissioning Plaque Ambassador inspects the provided equipment 

 


